Dear Comrades,

I hope all are enjoying this nice weather. Spring is quickly approaching and the weather is starting to look good again. With it we will start having more outdoor events coming soon.

Cindy Evertsen did a fantastic job with the annual pinewood derby. We had over twenty participants from the Post and community come out to race their creations this year. Car kits will be available at the Canteen for purchase throughout the year if you'd like to get a head start on making the fastest car for next year's competition.

The Post annual Easter egg hunt will be held on March 24th. This event will be open to the public. It will start with breakfast available for \$9 from 10-12 with egg coloring and cookie decorating during that time. The kids games will be at 12 followed by the egg hunt starting at 1pm. There is a box in the Canteen for candy donations to help fill the Easter eggs for the kids.

It's almost that time for Post elections again. Nominations will start being taken at the March Post meeting and the election will be held on the April meeting. Any nominee must be at the meeting to accept the nomination or have a written acceptance turned into our Adjutant Ricky Hall or myself prior to the April meeting.

Respectfully, Dondi Kowalski 231-343-3405

Dear Auxiliary Members,

This is a friendly reminder that we will be doing nominations and elections at our April meeting, please start thinking about how you will help our auxiliary. I will be stepping down after 7 years as Auxiliary President, so we will need someone to take the helm.

If you are a chairperson of a committee, please make sure your reports are in by the end of March – if you need any help entering these or a refresher on how to do it, please let me know.

During the February meeting, it was voted to raise the price of the burrito dinner – it will not be \$11.

Please have all dues paid by the end of June to keep yourself in good standing and to help our club reach 100%!

The annual Camp Trotter spring clean up will be March 8th at 12pm and March 10th at 8am, bring your gloves, rakes, buckets and any other cleaning supplies to help out! Breakfast will be on your own, but lunch and dinner will be provided to all those who help.

On March 24th the Easter Bunny will be visiting our Post! There is more information about this Easter Party and egg hunt in the canteen. If you would like to donate candy to fill the eggs – the Easter Bunny would be very grateful, there is a box in the canteen for all the candy donations.

Thank you to Roxanne Parker for steeping up to chair the 5th Friday dinner for the month of March! Dinner will be lasagna, garlic bread and salad, hope to see you there!

Reminder, our March meeting is canceled so our next meeting will be Wednesday, April 10th at 6:30pm.

Debra Cincush VFW 3256 Auxiliary President 231-557-3173

March 2024

Maion Zoza						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesda	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
					1 Fish dinner 5-7pm	2 Hall Rental
3 Hall Rental	4 In house meeting 6:30 pm	5	6 Post Meeting 7pm	7 Euchre 6:30	8 Shrimp/ Chicken Strips Dinner 5-7pm Karaoke 8pm	9
10	11	12	13 Auxiliary Meeting 6:30 pm *CANCELED*	14 Euchre 6:30	15 Steak dinner 5-7pm	16
17	18	19	20	21 Euchre 6:30	22 Burrito/ Nacho Dinner5-7 pm	23
24 Breakfast 10am -12 Easter Egg Hunt 1pm	25	26	27	28 Euchre 6:30	29 Lasagna, salad, garlic bread, dessert 5-7	30
31						

Daily Canteen Specials

Sunday: Bucket of Domestic Beer - \$11.00

Monday: Bloody Mary's - \$2.00 Tuesday: \$0.50 off Mixed Drinks Wednesday: Bartender's Choice Thursday: \$0.50 off Draft Beer Saturday: \$1.50 Domestic Beer

9370 Walsh Rd, Montague, MI 49437 (231) 894-6064